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The Delamore Arts Exhibition is now over and I’m sure they had a good month.  I hope everyone enjoyed our private viewing and thanks to everyone who made it possible.
Helpers week is coming up in June, all sessions are open to visitors.  No riding on Thursday evening 11th June, helpers and coaches only.

There were good results in the regional Show Jumping, Sarah Baker, Henry Slade, Patrick Pearce and Mikey Bygrave all qualified.

At the regional Dressage and Countryside Challenge the following riders qualified for the Nationals in July: Mikey Bygrave, Patrick, Henry, Maddy, Kirsty, Vanessa, Sam, Martin and Nia.  Well done to all concerned and thanks to all the helpers who gave up a day to give our riders this opportunity.  We are so proud of your achievements.

The Elfordleigh Golf Club Race Night is now on the 20th June at the Chaddlewood Hotel.

The Happy Hoof Club - date for the June walk to the Avon Dam is to be confirmed. After the in-house dressage we will walk to the Horse and Groom to meet up with the Morris Dancers, and will follow this with a BBQ and fun and games at the Brook.

A local dance group has chosen us as their charity this year and there will be a cheque presentation in Plymouth during their performance on 5th July.
Good luck to all our helpers and riders doing their exams.

Volunteers are needed, we have sessions on Mondays, Wednesday mornings and Thursday evenings that will not be able to continue unless we can find new volunteers.  Please ask around and collect posters to display – this is a really desperate situation.

Work experience students join us this term from schools and colleges and for Duke of Edinburgh awards, please make them welcome and help them to enjoy a valuable experience.

We have several fundraisers coming up and will be needing raffle prizes and nearly new goods to sell.

Martha and Faith will be running a sweet and candy floss stall at our events.
As ever we are also looking for keen working parties to help with maintenance – tidying, weeding, painting, strimming, fencing and general chores.  Any time to suit you, you don’t need to be horsey, just keen!! Please contact Peggy on 07882 286421.

New Additional Dates

20th June
Race Night (Chaddlewood)

4th July

In-house Dressage

4th July

Happy Hoof Club to the Horse and Groom & BBQ

5th July

Dance Production/ cheque presentation Plymouth

10th July
Military Wives – Kingsbridge Community College

NB – Voting Members please sign to say you are happy to vote in the coming year.

Olympia Trip – there are still places available, £10 needed by the end of term.

100 Club Winners for June:
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